
 

Dear Interpreter, 

RE: EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) – INTERNATIONAL SIGN INTERPRETER – ICED 2021 - AUSTRALIA 

You are receiving this email because you possess WFD-WASLI International Sign (IS) Interpreter Accreditation and 
therefore are eligible to be considered for selection as an IS interpreter at the 23rd International Congress on the 
Education of the Deaf (ICED) in July 2021 in Brisbane, Australia. 

The ICED Organising Committee has appointed Rebecca Ladd as the Interpreter Co-ordinator for this event.  

If you are interested to apply, reply by return email indicating that you wish to be considered for selection and a 
brief statement about your IS interpreting experience at conferences.  A copy of your CV must also be attached. 
The closing date for receipt of this email is 2nd November 2020.  

12 interpreters (4 teams of 3 interpreters (not including feed interpreters as applicable)) will be selected.  

Interpreters selected to work can expect to interpret in a range of situations including: 
• Congress Opening and Closing ceremonies 
• Congress plenary and concurrent sessions 
• Meetings  
• Social events 
• Media interviews 

 
More information about the Congress can be found at: www.iced2021.com.au  

Interpreters selected to work at the Congress will be required to be available from Sunday 4th July to Thursday 8th 
July 2021. Interpreters travelling from overseas will be required to arrive in Brisbane no later than Saturday evening 
(5th July 2021).  

Conditions of Employment 
The pay rate for each interpreter will be $900 AUD per day (5th to 8th July 2021) for a maximum of six hours actual 
interpreting although the interpreter may be required to be on-site for a longer period. All interpreters will be 
required to attend an orientation meeting and training day on 4th July 2021 and may be required to attend additional 
meetings during the Congress. 

Arrangements for travel, accommodation and meals for interpreters are currently being finalised and will be advised 
in due course. 

Interpreters employed will be required to sign a Contract of Employment upon selection. 

Following the closing date, all applications will be reviewed by a panel and the successful interpreters selected. The 
decision will be final and no correspondence will be entered into. 

http://www.iced2021.com.au/


In the email, please also include your contact details as outlined below. Interpreters selected will be notified by 
email by 17th December 2020. Contact will be made in line with the contact details supplied. If contact details 
change in the interim, it is the interpreter’s responsibility to update Rebecca.  

 

INTERPRETER’S CONTACT DETAILS 

NAME: 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

SKYPE ADDRESS: 

WHATSAPP NO: 

Please note that this information will be kept confidential and will not be released without the prior approval of the 
interpreter. If any of the above details change, please advise Rebecca immediately so that updates are able to be 
provided as necessary. 

If you have any questions, Rebecca can be contacted by return email r.a.ladd@optusnet.com.au OR Skype: r.a.ladd 
OR Mobile: (+61) 412 715 852. 

We look forward to receiving your email. 
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